A NOTE FROM MRS. LYLE (MUSIC TEACHER)

Dear Parents,

Our Christmas program "Wise Guys and Starry Skies" is coming up on Tuesday, December 18 in Biederman Hall at 6:30 p.m. Students should report to their teacher in the hall NO LATER THAN 6:15. This letter is to assist you in deciding what your child should wear.

ALL STUDENTS: Nice pants, skirts or dresses, Christmas clothes.

Nice jeans will be fine. IF YOU WISH you can
accessorize your outfit with one of the ideas below.

Each student has been assigned one of the parts below. Students will know what part they have. All of the parts may be played by either boys or girls. The following are suggestions only. Your creativity is welcomed!

WISE GUYS: These are supposed to look like the three kings who Andrew, Alexis visited Jesus. Tunic-style tops or a short cape Nathaniel, Joshua can be worn over pants or a skirt. Wise Guys and Sathan P., Nicholas Jiang

CAMEL KEEPERS: Western-style clothing or accessories. Think Livia, Sean, cowboy/cowgirl. (bandana, cowboy hat, boots, etc). Mikaella, Ashleigh, No guns or holsters, please. Sophia, Granna, Eva, Martina, Diego, Hope

COOKS: Aprons would be great, and cooking utensils (spatulas, Sheridan, Kiersten wooden spoons, etc.) could be attached to clothing or Aliyah, Isabella worn in hair. For girls, a bun or ponytail with wooden spoons in it is really cute.

IMPORTANT: Please make sure shoes or boots do not have high
heels.

It's going to be a great program. The students are working hard to learn the music. Whatever you come up with for a costume will be fine. Again, ALL PARTS can wear nice Christmas-y clothes if you wish, and then add accessories to look the part.

Thanks for your assistance,

Mrs. Elaine dyle